
 
 
 
 

PARKS & RECREATION COMMISSION 
NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 

 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Regular Parks & Recreation Commission Meeting 
of January 15, 2019 at 6:00 p.m. has been cancelled due to lack of quorum.  The next 
meeting is scheduled for April 16, 2019. 
 
Dated this 7th day of January 2019. 
 
 
 
JELENE DE MELO 
SECRETARY 
 


